
 
 

Dear Reception Parents and Carers, Friday 3rd May 2019 

 

 
Grandparents and other older adults can be very important people in children’s lives. So, we’re 

having a special celebration!  We are inviting the grandparents of our children to Afternoon Tea 

on Thursday 27th June 1.45pm to 3.00pm. This event is intended for children and their 

grandparents/step-grandparents/great grandparents or a special “grandfriend.”            

 

We understand that not all children have grandparents, and that some grandparents will be 

unable to attend. We encourage these children to invite another special older adult – a family 

friend, other relative like an aunt or uncle, or a neighbour. The children will provide 

entertainment with singing, dancing and storytelling. 

If you can help by acting as a volunteer during the event, please let us know. If your child has a 

grandparent who cannot attend the event, please ask them to write a note to their grandchild and 

put it in a sealed envelope for the child to open and read on the day. In this way, grandparents can 

still participate in the event with their grandchildren. 

Please indicate who will be attending on the slip below and whether you will be able to help with 

making and serving tea. We rely on your help on the day to make everything run smoothly. 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Bugg, Mrs Saeed, Mrs Hough and Miss Morgan 
 
 

 

Afternoon Tea – Thursday 27th June 2019 at 1.45pm – 3pm 

 
 
Child’s Name    

Name of Grandparents/Friends attending 
 
 

 

 
 
 

I am able to help during the event yes no 
 
 
 


